
S for S speaks on Court of Final
Appeal’s judgment on dependant
immigration policy

     Following is the transcript of remarks by the Secretary for Security, Mr
John Lee, at a media briefing after attending the Legislative Council meeting
this afternoon (July 4):

Reporter: Any need for laws to be amended? 

Secretary for Security: The Hong Kong Government respects the decision of the
Court. Colleagues from the Immigration Department and the Department of
Justice will be studying the judgment in detail. We will follow up the issues
involved.

(Please also refer to the Chinese portion of the transcript.) 
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